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Greetings,
 
I am hopeful that this message finds you doing well. Earlier this year, our Board held our annual
election for Officers and Executive Committee member positions. Just prior to the start of the election,
the one and only candidate for the position of Vice President withdrew their name from consideration.
As a result, that position was not on the election ballot and remains unfilled.
 
At our recent Executive Board meeting, we discussed and voted to hold a special election to fill the
position of Vice President during the next 30 days. At this time, our nominations committee is
accepting applications from members who are interested and eligible. Aside from the need to be a
member in good standing, the primary requirement as per our Constitution, is included below. 

The deadline for our Committee Chair to receive an application shall be Tuesday, October 22, 2024.
 
CONSTITUTION – ARTICLE IV – ELECTIONS – SECTION 3:
Any prospective officer seeking nomination for Secretary/Treasurer, President-Elect and Vice-
President by the nominating committee must have served at least one term on the Executive
Committee. One term is considered as a full 3-year term. Note: For clarification purposes, the
Executive Board (2010) agreed that a member may seek nomination if they are serving their third year



on the Executive Committee during the year of the election. (Changed approved by general
membership in Nov. 2015)
 
The application is attached and can also be found on our website by clicking here.

Please contact me with any questions.
Nelson
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